
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Date 9

th
 September 2014 

  
 
TUV SUD BABT 
Octagon House 
Concorde Way 
Segensworth North 
Fareham 
Hampshire 
PO15 5RL 
 

 

We, Sepura plc believe it is safe to use the Occupational limits for RF 
Exposure for all our Carkit installations because:- 
 
 

• Under normal operating conditions the vehicles concerned will be in 
motion therefore members of the general public will not be exposed to 
the occupational RF exposure level for any length of time that could be 
considerate to pose a risk to them.  

• Given the nature of our customer base ie utility companies etc., when 
the vehicle is stationary it would normally be in a location that is not 
accessible to the general public. 

 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Company Officer: Steve Wood  

 

Telephone Number: +44 (01223) 877354 
 
Email:   steve.wood@Sepura.com 
 
Position:  Verification Engineering Team leader 

 

 


